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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Mandatory workforce survey deadline approaching; MPs briefed on winter pressures; Call for greater support for the sector; Pharmacy First webinars update.
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			Pharmacy owners have until Sunday, December 17th, to complete the 2023 workforce survey, which is a mandatory requirement for all pharmacy owners. Currently, over two-thirds of pharmacies have not yet completed the survey.
 
As well as fulfilling a Terms of Service requirement, completing the annual survey helps provide a full picture of the community pharmacy workforce for future planning.







		Read more about the survey and how to complete it 




		




			30+ MPs attend Community Pharmacy England’s winter pressures event
Yesterday, Community Pharmacy England held a drop-in event at the Houses of Parliament where we briefed 34 MPs on how winter pressures are impacting on pharmacies.

Our event, hosted by Judith Cummins MP, highlighted the current winter pressures that pharmacies are grappling with. However, MPs also heard about the vital role pharmacies play in supporting patients, local communities, and the wider health service. MPs from all political parties dropped in throughout the afternoon with members of the Community Pharmacy England Policy Team, our Committee and LPC leaders on hand to brief them. A number of MPs have since posted on social media to affirm their support for community pharmacy.

Read more, including our CEO's statement
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			Call for greater support for the sector  
Community Pharmacy England has written to the Health Secretary, Victoria Atkins MP and the Shadow Health Secretary, Wes Streeting MP, urging better support for the community pharmacy sector and increased pharmacy representation on Integrated Care Boards (ICBs) and Integrated Care Systems (ICSs).

These letters follow on from two roundtable discussions that we held in the autumn at both the Conservative and Labour conferences, where we addressed challenges facing community pharmacies. The letters, signed by various attendees, also call on political leaders to work with the sector, patient bodies and charities to realise the potential of community pharmacies and deliver on the Vision for Community Pharmacy.

Read more







		




			Implementing Pharmacy First: Webinar series update
Last night, we held the first in our series of webinars to help the sector prepare for changes to pharmacy services. The 'Pharmacy Contraception Service: Initiating contraception' webinar was aimed at helping pharmacy teams who are already providing the service to expand their offering to include initiating contraception. The recording of this webinar will be available shortly.

Due to unprecedented demand we have had to close registration for next week's Pharmacy First webinar, but booking is still open for other webinars in the series. All webinars will be recorded and made available on our website.

Book here 
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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Members of the Community Pharmacy England Policy Team, our Committee and
LPC leaders were delighted to welcome all these MPs and a number of others who
dropped by.

Christian Wakeford
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